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Temporary Road Closure 

 
 

WHERE ? Aberdour Place, Dunfermline (from property no.1 to Jct. 
Wedderburn Crescent).  
 
The alternative route for through traffic is via Wedderburn 
Crescent, Wedderburn Street, Blacklaw Road & Aberdour 
Road. 
 
Access for emergency service vehicles will be maintained. 
 
No access for resident’s vehicles during working hours. 
 
Pedestrian access will be maintained. 

WHEN ? Daily from 8am until 4pm Monday 22nd September 2025 to 
Friday 26th 2025. 

WHY ? To allow carriageway surfacing to be carried out in safety. 

WHO ? Fife Council Roads & Transportation Services are 
responsible for these works and can be contacted as 
follows: 

Project Engineer:  03451 55 55 55   Ext 475556 

Emergency/Out of Hours:     03451 55 00 99 

 
  



 


